





2025 Rosewood Rally

Bulletin 1 - 11 August 2025

1. Increased Entries

Following consultation with Forestry Corporation of NSW and the Private Forest Operators who use the Event Roads, agreement has been reached to increase the field size from 60 to 65 Entries. However this will be the maximum amount allowed by Forestry and the Private Operators.

As we are currently oversubscribed, only some of the current reserves will now be moved into the main field. We will be contacting the reserves who have been moved into the main field shortly and WOLF will be updating your entries on the back end of the system so that an Invoice is generated for payment of the entry fee to be made.

Entries will remain open until 22 August, and potential competitors are encouraged to still submit a reserve entry to the event due to the likelihood of entries being withdrawn in the lead up to the event (based upon past events) providing the opportunity for further reserves to be moved into the main field.